NSW ICAC EXHIBIT
RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT

E15-0078-40-3

From: STEWART Matthew <matthew.stewart@bankstown.nsw.gov.au>
To: Michael <michael QN>
Date: Wed, 17 Feb 2016 16:28:37 +1100

Thanks Michael,

I have sent you a copy just now of a letter mailed today and emailed to Steven.

Matt

From: Michael [mailto:michae | _— |
Sent: Tuesday, 16 February 2016 1:57 PM

To: STEWART Matthew <matthew.stewart@bankstown.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT

SGC ASSET Management Pty Ltd
Steven Spiridonidis Managing Director

Suite 303, 21-23 Burwood Road Burwood NSW 2134 or PO Box 1133 Burwood North NSW 2134

Thanks
Michael

From: STEWART Matthew [mailto:matthew.stewart@bankstown.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 11:33 AM

To: Michael <michae | _—_—G— >

Subject: RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT

Who do | address the letter to... | need name, company, address, etc.

Matt

From: Michael [mailto:michac |
Sent: Monday, 15 February 2016 6:21 PM

To: STEWART Matthew <matthew.stewart@bankstown.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: FW: LETTER OF SUPPORT

Hi Matt

See email | received re the Private Hospital.

Can we get your support on this project as stated below.
Thanks.

Michael Hawatt

From: Steven Spiridonidis [mailto:steve n <G
Sent: Monday, February 15, 2016 3:34 PM

To: Michael <michac |GG >
Subject: LETTER OF SUPPORT

Subject: LETTER OF SUPPORT

Hi Michael

We would require a letter to the effect that Council is in support of the concept received for a Private Hospital and would
look favouably to the additional FSR proposed subject to the developer submitting a planning proposal to support the

increase in FSR.

Council advises there may be an issue with height restrictions though this may change as Bankstown Airport has closed and

has been sold for major residential redevelopment.

Regards Steven
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